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About the FIM (www.fim-moto.com)  
The FIM (Fédération Internationale de Motocyclisme) founded in 1904, is the governing body for motorcycle sport and the 
global advocate for motorcycling. The FIM is an independent association formed by 115 National Federations throughout 
the world. It is recognised as the sole competent authority in motorcycle sport by the International Olympic Committee 
(IOC). Among its 50 FIM World Championships the main events are MotoGP, Superbike, Endurance, Motocross, Trial, 
Enduro, Cross-Country Rallies and Speedway. Furthermore, the FIM is also active and involved in the following areas: public 
affairs, road safety, touring and protection of the environment. The FIM was the first international sports federation to 
impose an Environmental Code in 1994. 
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FIM Enduro World Championships & FIM Enduro World Cups 

2021 Calendar, update 27 July 

EnduroGP of Germany cancelled 
 

The FIM, together with the German Motorcycle Federation (DMSB) and local organiser, regret 
to announce that the EnduroGP of Germany, round five of the 2021 Borilli FIM EnduroGP World 
Championship scheduled to take place in Zschopau, Saxony on October 8/9/10, has been 
cancelled.  

Despite the best efforts of the FIM, DMSB, and the organising club MSC MZ Zschopau, the strict 
Covid measures put in place by the area’s district administrator and the chief of health 
department means that it is simply not possible to organise the event.  

The FIM Enduro Commission is actively looking for a replacement event and will inform all 
involved parties of any further revisions to the calendar as soon as it is possible to do so. 

The FIM would like to thank all involved in the running of the 2021 Borilli FIM EnduroGP World 
Championship for their continued hard work, effort, and want to deliver a high-level 
championship despite the difficulties associated with organising events during the ongoing 
pandemic.  

John Collins, FIM Enduro Commission Director: “It goes without saying that this is hugely 
disappointing for the 2021 Borilli FIM EnduroGP World Championship and all involved, but as 
everyone is aware we are still living through unprecedented times. Organising international 
enduro competitions is challenging at the best of times, but during a pandemic it becomes 
extremely difficult. We will do all we can to find a replacement event for the 2021 championship 
and look forward to visiting Zschopau as soon as it is possible to do so.” 
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